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I write to object to this planning application. I echo and agree with the comments already made by 

neighbours at 58 Parliament Hill, 22 Tanza Road and also 'The Heath & Hampstead Society' that this 

planning application should be refused for all the reasons already stated in their comments.

I further add that my bathroom would be DIRECTLY overlooked by this proposed roof terrace as well 

as the bedroom on the top floor of my property. Both of these rooms currently afford high levels of 

privacy but this proposed roof terrace would result in a complete loss of privacy in both of these rooms. 

This, along with all the conservation considerations, should be sufficient to refuse this application but 

the fact that there is already an approved application for a roof terrace on the rear of the house would 

indicate that the dwellers of the top floor of this property will soon benefit from a rear roof terrace. A 

second roof terrace therefore seems wholly unnecessary.
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